

To

SAIRA KHAN D/o BADRUL HASAN KHAN (EDUCATION)

Dear SAIRA KHAN,

In the meeting of the Consultative Committee of JS University, Shikohabad, held on 16-03-2020, **Prof./ DR. MAMTA GUPTA** has been assigned as your research Supervisor for your Ph.D. degree. It is important that you maintain regular contact with your research supervisor and seek guidance consistently.

If you intend to appoint an external supervisor as a co-supervisor, please ensure that their consent letter and personal details are include in your application.

The final decision of acceptance/rejection/modification of the topic outline, research supervisor, co-research supervisor (if any) etc. will be taken by the Research Degree Committee.

Thank you!

